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Response to: 
FOI_22-23_236 

March 2023  

 
How many individuals who came to Northern Ireland as part of the 
Ukraine Sponsorship Scheme (Homes for Ukraine scheme) or the 
Ukraine Family Scheme are now statutory homeless? 
 

Request: 

How many individuals who came to Northern Ireland as part of the Ukraine 
Sponsorship Scheme (Homes for Ukraine scheme) or the Ukraine Family 
Scheme are now statutory homeless? 

If a parent has made the homelessness application/registration on behalf of a 
family, please include the total number of family members affected (not just 
the one member making the application) 

To clarify, does this figure refer to the number of people who are statutory 
homeless presently (i.e. active cases at the time of the request) or the total 
number who have been homeless at some point since arriving in the UK (i.e. 
both active and resolved cases?) 

Is it at all possible to get both separately? 

Response: 

As of 15 February 2023, there were 118 individuals (including children) who came to 
NI under the above sponsorship scheme who are recorded as statutorily homeless. 

Of these 112 individuals remain on the waiting list. 
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